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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

In compliance with 5 GCA Section 9301, the Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port of Guam 

(Port) will hold a public hearing on the proposed “Personnel Rules and Regulations for Maritime-Related 

Positions Unique to Port Operations and Certified, Technical, and Professional Employees.”  The hearing will 

take place on February 9, 2009, 2:00 p.m. at the Port Board of Directors Conference Room in Piti.  

Proposed revisions are available for public review on the Port’s website, www.portofguam.com, under 

“News and Announcements.”  Hard copies also are available for review at the Human Resources Division 

located at 1026 Cabras Highway Piti, Guam.  All interested parties are invited to attend.  Oral or written 

testimonies will be accepted at the hearing or may be submitted online to comments@portguam.com.  

Please include your name when submitting testimonies online. The deadline to submit comments is 

February 19, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. 

 For further information, please contact the Port’s Administrative Office at 477-5931 ext. 302/303.  

Individuals with disabilities, who may need special accommodations, may contact Mr. Simeon Delos 

Santos, ADA Coordinator at 477-5931-4. 

 

GLENN A. LEON GUERERRO 

General Manager 

 

                                                Paid for by Port Authority Funds 

mailto:jjavelosa@portguam.com
http://www.portofguam.com/
mailto:comments@portofguam.com

	GLENN A. LEON GUERERRO

